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Dear Parents and Friends,

We have ended the term in fantastic style with egg and spoon races on 
the Paddock,Easter egg hunts in theForestSchool and delicious hot cross buns 
as anEaster treat.

We are all excited about some time over the Easter break to reconnect with 
loved ones and spend some time recuperating after a very busy term, both on 
and off site.I hope that you and your familyare able toenjoy venturing out from 
your homes and local areas and being able to see a bit moreof spring in action.

Beyond the exciting view into a busy week provided by the newsletter, I would 
like to draw your attention to a few reminders:

Å Colleagues will be enjoying some time away from School over the course of 
the next two weeks and will have limited access to email.If you need to 
contact theschool for an urgent matter (including coronavirus related issues) 
please contact theSchool Reception(reception@royalrussell.co.uk) where a 
member of staff will be able to respond during the following hours:

Friday 2 April & Monday 5April: Closed

Tuesday 6 to Friday 16 April (excluding weekends): Open from 8.30am - 4.30pm

Term begins on Tuesday 20 April andclubs,Prep & Tea andCrèchewill be running 
from then.

Å Drop off and pick up times remain unchanged, as do procedures for safety on 
site includingsocial distancing and mask wearing.

Å The Junior School Uniform Policy is attached. As we have wider opening of 
shops and better access to hairdressers, I hope that you will be able to 
prepare your children for the Summer term. Summer uniform is welcome. 
Please do read through the guidance carefully.

As the site becomes quiet again,I am reminded of how much joy we have shared 
with our return to on-site learning.I hope that you and your loved ones have a 
fun filled, safe and relaxing couple of weeks until we are back together.

With very best wishes.

John Evans
Headmaster, Junior School
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Natural Easter Bunnies in Nursery
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Nursery Ducklings have enjoyed making Easter bunnies at Forest School this 
week, using natural resources. 

They also enjoyed putting buckets on their heads, just because!



Year 1, Published Authors
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In Year 1 this week, the children have completed their fantastic books which they 
have been planning over the past two weeks. We are super proud of their results 
and they will take them home to share with their families over the Easter 
holidays. Well done Year 1.


